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From: Robby Carter

To: Jennifer Orozco

Subject: Re: Dry Creek/Greenbar application

Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 7:50:15 PM

Rob Carter

6404 se Riverdance rd

Prineville OR 97754
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Sent from my iPhone



Hello.

Concerning wildlife in the neighborhood that could
be affected by expanding the rock pit.

As you can see there are many deer and turkey that
travel across my lot (14) and lot 15 to reach dry

creek.
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[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Disclaimer: Please note that the information in this email is an informal statement and
shall not be deemed to constitute final County action effecting a change in the status
of a person’s property or conferring any rights, including any reliance rights, on any
person.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
you are not the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you have
received this e-mail in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-mail, keep the
contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments from
your system.
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